
From:   George Moynihan   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   August 14, 2015

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0077-EX-PL-2015
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

File No. 0077-EX-PL-2015
Ref. 26885

Ms. Nguyen:

In further reply to your request dated 2/18/15 (Ref. 26885), this is to advise you that FAA has not yet
completed its coordination of this application.

BAE Systems is in continuing contact with FAA, and will advise FCC as soon as soon FAA coordination is
completed.

In the meantime, it is respectfully requested that the Commission provide BAE Systems additional time -
through and including September 20, 2015 &ndash; to complete FAA coordination.

If additional time is required beyond this additional requested period, BAE Systems will let you know.

Respectfully submitted,   

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for BAE Systems


